
AT the Penylan Bowling and Cardiff Bridge Club meeting on 25/02/25, the 

following subscriptions were voted through for 2025-26:  

Note:  Renewal emails will be distributed on 03/03/25 and subscriptions are 

due before 01/04/25. 

 Full Bowls £170.00 

 Limited Bowls £140.00 

 Junior Bowls £40.00 

 Initial Bridge payment, ex WBU £30.00 

 Bridge Table Money £4.00 (Visitors £5.00) 

 Junior Bridge £10.00 

 Social £40.00 

 Associate £20.00 (Both initial and upon renewal) 

Note:  For Bridge members who are registered with the Welsh Bridge Union 

through Cardiff, they should pay £50 which includes the WBU fee of £20.  

Under 25’s registered through Cardiff should pay £11, which includes the WBU 

fee of £1.  It is only those registered through other Clubs or direct with the 

WBU that should pay £30 (or £10 for Under 25’s). 

The management team endeavour to keep subscriptions at a minimum and 

have not raised them since 2016.  However, increases are necessary now given 

the continuous and significant rising costs, together with the ongoing  

maintenance requirements of our Clubhouse and grounds. 

 


